
 

 

 
 
5 July 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident family member 
 
Thank you for your continued support during the lockdown of the Perth and Peel region.   
 
Our number one priority is the safety and well-being of our residents and staff. 
 
Further to the announcement from the Premier, we can confirm that as of 12.01am Tuesday, 6 July the 
current visitor restrictions for the Perth and Peel region will change.  Until at least 12 July a limit of 
(four) 4 people, per resident, per day will be permitted to visit residential aged care homes. 
 
All staff and visitors must wear a surgical mask while visiting the home.    
 
We are looking forward to having you back in the home. 
 
You may have heard the media coverage regarding COVID-19 in Sydney and we wanted to reassure you 
that Hall & Prior are preventative and prepared.   
 
The Department of Health’s dedicated in-reach teams have offered the Pfizer vaccine to all our 
residents and our teams are working closely with them to ensure as new residents enter our homes 
they have access to a vaccine.  Our priority is now to deliver choice and flexibility for our staff to receive 
a COVID-19 vaccination as quickly as possible in the safest way. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the vaccine for your loved one, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Director of Nursing/Executive Manager. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 


